
 

The RoadRunner Resouce 
 

Like Spring Road Elementary School on Facebook @ sr1191 
Follow us on Twitter @ SpringRoadNJSD 

Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, December 11  
PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 

 
Friday, December 14 

Our 5th grade Band students at 
Festival Foods 4:30-6:00 PM 

 
Saturday, December 15 

Spring Road Ukulele Club at 
Festival Foods 12:30-1:30 PM 

 
Thursday, December 20  

Classroom Parties – specific time 
of party determined by classroom 

teacher 
 

Friday, December 21  
NO SCHOOL 

 
Monday, December 24  

Winter Break Begins 
 

Tuesday, January 2  
School Resumes 

 
Tuesday, January 8 

PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 
 

Friday, January 18  
11:30 AM Dismissal 

 
Monday, January 21  

NO SCHOOL 
 

Exxon Mobil – THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to Van Zeeland Oil Co Inc for nominating our school for the 2018 Exxon 
Mobil Educational Alliance grant.  As a result of their efforts, we received $500.  
This money will be used to support teacher instruction and student learning in math 
and science.  Exxon Mobile has a long history of supporting educational programs, 
and we appreciate their support in our school.  When visiting the Van Zeeland Oil 
Co Inc on W. Prospect Ave in Appleton, be sure to thank them for supporting Spring 
Road School.   

Safe, Respectful & Responsible, it’s the Rockin’ Roadrunner Way 
 

PBIS - Positive Behavioral Interventions & Supports 
 

Every quarter throughout the school year all students at Spring Road School will 
participate in a schoolwide celebration.  The celebration changes for each quarter.  
Even though students know they are working toward a special event, the specific 
activity is a surprise.  Our first quarter celebration was our costume parade at the 
end of October.  All students participated in the parade.  Following the parade was 
an opportunity to go “trick-or-treating” in the building.  Students with 4 or less 
ODRs (Office Discipline Referrals) during the 1st quarter were able to participate 
in the trick or treating.  Students with 5 or more ODRs received additional support 
from our School Counselor, Mrs. Mielke. We will be following this same 
approach to all of our celebrations.  All students celebrate the main event together.  
A follow up activity will be held for students with 4 or less ODRs for the quarter.   
Please encourage your child to make safe, respectful and responsible choices 
throughout the school day, every day.  If you need advice on what to talk to your 
child about or how to talk to your child about choices made at school, please 
contact your child’s teacher, Mrs. Mielke, or any staff who works with your child.      

Family Survey 
 

The Spring Road School PTO wants to hear from you.  Please take a moment 
to provide feedback about school events and fundraisers by completing the 
PTO survey.  Your input is important and will influence on what we plan for 
next year. Please leave constructive feedback for us. We are volunteers and we 
are trying our best to figure it out. Thank you! Click the link to complete the 
survey:  https://goo.gl/forms/EQcMTvmQEgGIVurI2 
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District & Community Events 
 

Visit our District website for information about District & 
Community Events that your child may participate in during 
the school year.  The District website is 
www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link for Community Events. 

Spring Road Students support the Salvation Army Red Kettle Campaign at 
Festival Foods 

 

5th Grade Band Students will be giving back to their community on Friday, December 14 
by playing holiday music for the Salvation Army Red Kettle Campaign.  They will be at 
Festival Foods from 4:30 - 6:00 pm.  If you are there shopping stop by and support their 
efforts. 
 

The Spring Road Ukulele Club will be giving back to their community on Saturday, 
December 15 by playing holiday music for the Salvation Army Red Kettle Campaign.  They 
will be at Festival Foods from 12:30 - 1:30 pm.  If you are there shopping stop by and 
support their efforts and sing-a-long with them. 
 

Thank you, musicians for helping to support those in need. 
 

Box Top & Milk Cap 
Competition 

 

Our second Box Top & Milk Cap 
Competition will begin at the 
end of January (1/22). The 
class with the most Box Tops & 
Milk Caps will win a prize from 
our PTO.  Start collecting! 



Neenah Rockets Movie Night 
 

On Friday, January 4th, at 6:00 p.m. we invite you to sit back and share 

some quality time with your family. “Monsters University” will be played for all 

Neenah elementary students and their families in the Pickard Auditorium at 

Neenah High School. Free popcorn will be served in the cafeteria and 

admission is free. We hope to see you there! 

 
 
 
8<---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
If you plan on coming to this event please fill out the information below and 
return the this half to your child’s teacher by December 18th 2018. 
 
How many people are in your party?_________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian signature: 
 
__________________________________________________________ 


